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Comments: Tell the Forest Service to Protect Wildlife

 

 

Jun 2, 2018

 

GMUG Plan Revision Team

 

Dear Revision Team,

 

PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT AND PICTURE OUR AMERICA TWENTY FIVE YEARS FROM

NOW...............AND FOR THE SAKE OF Y-O-U-R GRANDCHILDREN........AND

OURS......PLEASE STRONGLY PROTECT THE WILDLIFE AND THE WILDLANDS OF

GUNNISON, GRAND MESA AND UNCOMPAHGRE NATIONAL FORESTS.

ECONOMIC COMMON SENSE, AS WELL AS SCIENCE,

TELLS US THAT OUR NATION N-E-E-D-S MORE WILDERNESS TODAY........N-O-T

MORE OIL!

PLEASE DO THE RIGHT THING FOR

AMERICA:  DO MUCH MORE TO PROTECT THESE NATIONAL FORESTS.

 

YOUR GRANDCHILDREN WILL THANK YOU.

SALLY SCHWARTZ &amp; FAMILY          CALIFORNIA

 

Sincerely,

 

Mrs. Sally Schwartz

152 Webster Street

Petaluma, CA 94952

(707) 573-6867

jakeslives@gmail.com

 

 

 

 


